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Class 1987 Reunion 

 

 

The Class of 1987 will celebrate our 30th Anniversary this year. We shall organize a 

Homecoming Celebration on 15th July 2017. Here are the details: 

 

 

Venue La Salle College  

Date 15th July 2017  

Time to be confirmed  

Activities School Tour, Sports, Pre-dinner cocktail and Gala 
Dinner and more  

Ticket price $1300 for adult  
$650 for children in secondary school  
Free of charge for children in primary school or 
below  

Contact Constantine Au at aucons@gmail.com or 

Whatapps: +852 67721185 

 

 

 

 

About this newsletter 
This newsletter is aimed at providing an electronic platform for communication 

among La Salle College old boys residing in North America. However, it shall not be 

used as a tool to promote any personal agenda. The editorial board therefore 

reserves the right to review and edit all submissions to ensure that no inappropriate 

contents appear in any issue of this newsletter. The editorial board also reserves the 

right to reject any submission that is not in line with the objective of this newsletter. 

Please send all your communications to editors@lscobaedm.org. 

To subscribe to this newsletter, please email (with subject line： subscribe) to 

newsletter-lscobaedm.org-subscribe@lscobaedm.org. 

Newsletter Committee comprises of the following members： 

East Coast (USA) Christopher Tse (1965), Peter Lai (1967) 

Edmonton Calvin Chan (1971) 

San Francisco Bay Area  Ephrem Fung (1976), Ambrose Lee (1998) 

Southern California Eddie Shek (1985) 

Toronto Felix Leung (1985), Kevin Kwok (1988), Jimmy Chang (1966) 

Vancouver Nick Domingo (1963), Richard Choo (1977) 

Reminders 
East Coast (USA) 

Sunday Dim Sum Lunch 
Date every Sunday 
Time noon 
Venue Asian Jewels Seafood Restaurant 
 133-30 39th Avenue, Flushing NY 11354 
 Tel. 718-359-8600  
Contact dimsum@nylscoba.org 

 

Edmonton 

Monthly Dim Sum Gathering 
Date Mar 3, 2017 (first Friday of each month) 
Time noon 
Venue Urban China Restaurant 潮樓大酒樓 

Contact billshwong@shaw.ca 

 

Spring Dinner / AGM 
Date March 11, 2017(Saturday) 
Time 6:00 pm 
Venue Urban China Restaurant 潮樓大酒樓 

Cost about $40.00 per person  
Contact billshwong@shaw.ca 

 

Southern California 

Monthly Dim Sum Gathering 
Date every first Sunday 
Time noon to 2 pm 
Venue Empress Harbor Seafood Restaurant  
 111 N. Atlantic Blvd., 3/F, Monterey Park 
 

Toronto 

Louis Pomeroy Memorial Mah 

Jong Tournament and Dinner 
Date noon, Sunday March 5, 2017 
Venue Emperor Fine Chinese Cuisine   
 君臨天下高級粵菜  

 9019 Bayview Ave, Unit 9, Richmond Hill 
Cost $45 (Tournament, Snack and Dinner)  
 $40 (Dinner only) 
Contact: Tony Pomeroy (1971) 
 tpomeroy@leeli.com 
 Danny Au Yeung (1967) 
 dauyeung8@gmail.com 
 Kevin Kwok (1988) 
 kevinkwok26@gmail.com 
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Chapter News 

San Francisco Bay Area Chapter 

LSCOBA SF – Feb 2017 Lunch 三藩市三藩市三藩市三藩市(灣區灣區灣區灣區) 喇沙仔新年小聚喇沙仔新年小聚喇沙仔新年小聚喇沙仔新年小聚 

Reported by Ambrose Lee ‘98 

 
[From the left] Garrick Ngai; Chris Ngai ’78; Sandy & David Tong ’01; Homer Yau ’85; Ephrem Fung ’77; Fulcan Fong ’82;  

Kelvin Hui ’15; Andrew Sien ’63; Ambrose Lee ’98; Vincent Lui ’90; Andy Yip ’14; Edward Chan ’14; George Law ‘66 

 

Happy New Year of Rooster!  We came together to celebrate the Chinese New Year on Feb 4
th

 (Sat) at the ABC Seafood Restaurant 

in Foster City.  

The lunch was great!  

George Law ’66, who had just returned from Hong Kong, shared the updates of our alma mater and his gatherings with fellow 

LaSallians.   

(Please see the pictures in the section “La Salle Gatherings in Hong Kong from George Law ’66)  

 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to… 

• wish Andy very best for his study! Andy Yip 14’ will transfer 

to L.A. in the coming Fall. 

• welcome Edward to our Bay Area La Salle brotherhood! 

Good Luck for your study Edward! 

We hope that you will enjoy your experience here! 

Edward Chan ’14 had just come to the Bay Area for his 

university study. 
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La Salle Gatherings in Hong Kong from George Law ‘66 

   
 With Bro. Steve Hogan Lunch with Retired Teachers Peter Tse and Joseph Chung 

   
 Lunch with Vice Principal Cecilia Tang With Robert Yan ’91 and Kelvin Chan ‘94 

 
With overseas Old Boys who returned to Hong Kong 
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Thank you once again for your sharing, George!  

 

 

Last but not least,  祝各位師兄弟 雞年 新春大吉新春大吉新春大吉新春大吉！！！！恭喜發財恭喜發財恭喜發財恭喜發財！！！！ 

 

 

Yours in La Salle, 

LSCOBA SF Bay Area Chapter 
Our official Facebook webpage: www.facebook.com/lscobasf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New York / East Coast Chapter 
Spring Dinner 

Daniel Souza (1964) 

LSCOBA NY/East Coast Chapter ushers in Year of Rooster with banquet attended by record number of alumni from ten Hong Kong 

schools. 

   

 Joint school badges The God of Fortune in person 
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This year's Chinese New Year celebration, held on Saturday, February 18 in Chatham Seafood Restaurant in New York City marked 

the launching of the first function under the banner of the newly formed Hong Kong Schools Alumni Alliance NYC. The Alliance was 

conceived and organized by the NY/East Coast chapter to foster greater friendship among alums from Hong Kong schools.  

The enthusiastic response to the concept (See list of participating schools below) and attendance at the dinner of 175 participants, 

including 50 LaSallians and their family members, represents an auspicious start to more joint schools events in the coming year. 

The evening began with welcoming remarks by Chapter president Simon Wai who announced that LSCOBA NY/East Coast Chapter 

will be organizing a number of joint schools event this year, and he invited everyone to participate.  

A scrumptious dinner followed with the highlight being the humongous Abalone Poon Choi which included abalone, sea cucumber, 

fish maw, black mushroom, dried scallop, and fish ball, followed by water foul soup, lobster, flounder fillet, and finally, the obligatory 

chow farn and yi meen -- a meal that will be remembered for a long time to come.  

The festive atmosphere was made even more exciting by the continuous raffle draw during dinner MC'ed by our very own La Sallian 

John Ng and Carl Leung of Wah Yan with seemingly endless prizes gifted by the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office, New York, a 

consistent supporter of Hong Kong schools events, and different schools.  

Animated conversations among old friends and new, and hearty laughter punctuated the entire evening. And everyone had so much 

fun they lingered on and left only when the restaurant gently hinted it was their closing time.  

In short, a good time was had by all and everyone felt the joint schools format was a great success.  

Members of the Hong Kong Schools Alumni Alliance NYC: 

• Baptist University 

• Chinese University of Hong Kong 

• Hong Kong University Alumni Association New York Chapter 

• La Salle College Old Boys’ Association - New York/East Coast Chapter 

• MCS MSS Alumnae Association of New York 

• St. Joseph's College 

• Greater New York Chapter of St. Paul's Co-educational College Alumni Association  

• St. Paul's College Alumni Association 

• Wah Yan College Alumni - Eastern US 

 

    
 Ushers in Year of the Rooster Part of the Lasallian attendees A full house 

 

 


